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 Year Group Bookshelves  

It has been a joy to see each year group enjoying getting stuck into their Autumn Term curriculum bookshelf texts 

and exploring their themes. Throughout the year, the vast majority of the children's learning will be rooted in a core 

selection of inspiring and engaging texts that form their curriculum bookshelves. Here’s the selection of great texts 

and themes that will be explored throughout the Autumn term.     

               Pre-School  - Identity                               Reception - Identify                        Year 1 - Belonging                                                             

For further information and useful resources, please visit the year group pages on our school website.     

            Mrs Drake, Head of School  

PTA Halloween Disco  

The PTA are very kindly 

organising a Halloween Disco for 

the children at our school on 

Wednesday 18th October 4-5PM.  

The volunteers have been busy and the event 

will be full of spooky fun, including music, crafts 

and games. Tickets are available to purchase 

in advance by clicking here. Please could all 

tickets be purchase before 11th October. 

Parent Council  

The main objectives of our Parent Council are: 

• To promote partnership between the school, its pupils 

and all its parents/carers 

• To identify and represent the views of all parents/carers 

on the education provided by the school 

• To develop and engage in activities that support the 

education and welfare of the pupils 

We invite you to share your feedback with your Class Rep 

under the following headings ‘What’s going well’ and ‘what 

could be even better’ in the future by Friday 6th June.  

Pre-School - admin@woodfordprimary.org.uk 

Reception - Kat Crouch (kattowers@gmail.com) 

Year 1 - Louise Horwood (louise.horwood@hotmail.com) 

Please remember that Parents/Carers should speak with their 

child’s Class Teacher regarding specific concerns related to 

them.  

Important Dates  

2nd Oct YR & Y1 Flu Vaccination  

4th Oct  Parents’ Evening  

5th Oct  Parent Evening  

For a full summary of dates over the year, 

our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

School Tours 

We will be starting school tours for prospective parents/carers 

for admission in September 2024. If you know someone who 

would like to attend, please direct them to our school website, 

where they can book onto a tour via our online booking form.  

Prospective Parent/Carer Tour - Booking form. We still have 

some availability in November, on Mondays at 9.30am.  

Christmas Card Art Project  

We are taking part in the Cauliflower Cards 

Christmas Card art project. All the children will 

take their individual artwork home this week, 

along with details on how to order. Please 

return the artwork to school 

by 6th October so that it can 

be sent for printing.  

https://woodford-primary-pta.sumupstore.com/
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2023/09/Annual-Planner-23-24-1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2023/09/Annual-Planner-23-24-1.pdf
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/WoodfordPrimarySchoolToursForSeptemberAdmissions@laurustrust.co.uk/bookings/

